STAY IN TOUCH

We’re delighted that we were able to publicly recognise your achievements and support your
projects through our awards ceremony.

We know that this is just the beginning for you, and we’d love you to share your progress as
you move on with your projects and your career. Of course, we also know that at this time in
your life, you might be travelling, leaving home, or embarking on an adventure. This will
make it harder for us to stay in contact.

We are keen to have an after-work catch up drink later in the second half of 2017, and
hopefully make it an annual event. All past awardees will be invited, from both the Dame
Marie Bashir Peace Awards and the Australia Day Awards. It will be a great opportunity for
you to network and to share your projects with each other and with us in a casual setting.
Details will be posted on Facebook and on the website closer to the event so that you can
hold the date in your diaries.

But to do this we need your help!

1. Please fill in the form on our website under CONTACT US.
2. Like us on Facebook and share your photos and posts with us.

3. Email us any information and photos, however informal, so we can let our

members know what you're up to in our newsletters and bulletins and on the web.

We looking forward to catching up.
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